

April 9th, 2017

Oregon State Representatives 900 Court St NE Salem, OR 97301

Dear Oregon State Representatives,

As a constituent, and in Oregon, it is extremely important to me to know that our food system is safe from GE crops and the herbicides that often accompany their use. I want to know that my seed is clean, available and acclimated to the environment in which I grow. I want to know that the food I sell, eat and feed my family is clean. I want to know that the pollinators I keep and that form such a vital part of our circle of life and food are not carriers of GE pollen or associated chemical contamination.

The only way to do this is to protect the will of the people (consumers, producers and your constituents) in and Counties that so strongly voted in favor of a GMO-Free Oregon and to hold GE patent holders responsible for their actions and any damage wrought.

Please support SB1037 and HB 2739.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Diane Choplin